We are licensed acupuncturists. We do not bill
insurance directly, but If your insurance company
allows for reimbursement, we can provide you a
detailed receipt (SuperBill) that includes our NPI
number , your diagnhosis code, and procedure code
to help you submit to your insurance company.
Payment is due in full at the time of service. We
accept cash, checks, and credit cards.

Acupuncture is considered a qualifying medical
expense under Flexible Spending Account(FSA)
and Health Saving Account (HAS) plans.

Thanks for your understanding !
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